
 
 

 

 
 

   

PUBLIC NOTICE / INVITATION 
 

Preferential Procurement Regulations, 2022 and 

Launch of Harry Gwala Chamber of Commerce 
 

The Harry Gwala District Municipality and its Agency, in partnership with KZN Provincial 

Treasury will be hosting a workshop on the rollout of the Preferential Procurement 

Regulations, 2022.  

 

An invitation is extended to: 

 

• All Accounting Officers, Chief Financial Officers and relevant officials of sector 

departments, the district and local municipalities located within Harry Gwala  

 

• ALL SERVICE PROVIDERS within Harry Gwala District Municipality (currently or 

intending to do business with government) 

 

This platform will also be used to launch the Harry Gwala District Chamber of Commerce. An 

invitation is therefore concurrently extended to recently established Chambers of Commerce 

and their constituents, nominated in each of the four local municipalities within Harry Gwala 

District.  

 

The above will be held as follows: 

 

DATE TIME VENUE 

THURSDAY, 08 DECEMBER 2022 09H00 Peace Initiative Hall, Ixopo 

(Ubuhlebezwe Municipality) 

 

 

Enquiries herein are to be directed to the Deputy Director: SCM Transversal Policies Mr S 

Khomo (033 897 0500 or sanele.khomo@kzntreasury.gov.za) or alternatively the Manager: 

Local Economic Development and Tourism (HGDA) (Zintle Mkulisi) on 039 844 1618 or 

led@hgda.co.za / zintlemkulisi@gmail.com.  

 
 
 
 
MS ANTIONETTE C.R. WHYTE  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
Amended Notice No: 09 – 2022/2023  
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